
Submitter: Anne Kiley-Pellechia 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

I support Oregon's investment in PUBLIC transportation. Electric buses, trams and 

light rail is what Oregon needs, NOT more roads for more individual cars, which 

cause far more pollution. 

 

Investment in public transportation supports all taxpayers, and produces far more 

benefits to Oregon residents. 


